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We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
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Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Games and much more.  

 
 

 
 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

Susan – 2nd February 
Audrey – 5th February 
Betty – 9th February 

Peter – 14th February 
Olive – 18th February 

Norma – 20th February 
Pamela – 27th February 
Arthur – 27th February 

 
 

Quote of the Month 
 

“It’s nice to be important, but it’s even more 
important to be nice” 

 
 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 
 

Employees of the month 
 

 

 
Egle Kungiene 

 
 

 
 

Marion Smith 
 

 
 

Thank you for all your hard work to all our staff throughout the 
year. 



Hillbeck News 
 

January as always has been very busy for us all; with there being a 
mixture of activities throughout the month. 

 
We have been busy making flowers, completing stitch cross art 

work, floor games and paper plane competitions. 
 

The residents have enjoyed karaoke, the favourite songs were 
sung from Frank Sinatra, Perry Como and many other favourite 

artists from bygone years. 
 

We are looking forward to introducing more live entertainers 
back into our home; the residents seem to really enjoy these 

events. 
 

 Monday 14th February – Valentine’s Day 
 Tuesday 15th February – Peter Kneebone 

 Thursday 24th February – Barber 
 Friday 25th February – Holy Cross Church Service 

 
There will be a new advents calendar for all residents to be able 

to see what is going on activity wise, within the home at a glance. 
 

We are also planning a street party for the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee within the garden, weather permitting. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


